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Dear 3rd grade families,
I hope everyone has a safe and fun Halloween tonight. 
 What are we doing this week?
Reading/Grammar: This week’s story is called Rosie, A Visiting Dog’s Story and is about a puppy that becomes a working dog. We will play games like charades and memory to help us learn our new vocabulary. Our grammar skill is identifying and using singular and possessive nouns.
Writing: This week we continue our literary response. 
Science: Week 2 of rocks and minerals. We are having a blast with this unit as it is really hands on and there is lots of food involved! This week we look at the similarities and differences between metamorphic, igneous, and sedimentary rocks. We also investigate how rocks are used in everyday materials we use. 
Math: Monday and Tuesday we will wrap up topic 4 with a review and test. We then dive head first in multiplication. We will first learn about the concept of multiplication and how it is just repeated addition. We will spend two weeks on this and then move on to learning the facts. Please be sure your child has at least one set of flashcards. I have sets available for 1.50.
 November Info to know: 
 1st: Author visit
8th/9th: Mrs. Peterson out, Mrs. Tanigawa to sub

8th: start Freckle Juice lit study

10th: McDonald’s Night

19th: Early release day

25th/26th: No school…Happy Thanksgiving! 
Respectfully,

Mrs. Peterson

